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Welcome to our newsletter. 

What a great end to November, we were finally able to 

welcome relatives into the home in our Covid secure 

visiting area. 

Our residents continue to be Covid free and our staff 

remain well. We have an amazing team at Harley House. 

They have worked tirelessly since the start of the 

Pandemic to keep residents safe and happy. 

 



Our residents continue to enjoy their daily exercises. 

 

Our residents enjoyed a visit from Ozzy …. He has been 

working from home since March 😊 

 



Our residents staff marked Remembrance Day with some 

colourful poppies and a minute’s silence. 

 

 



Residents and staff had a great time celebrating Diwali. It 

was truly a colourful affair with yummy food and some 

Bhangra dancing. 

 

 

 



June has continued to beat the staff at Scrabble…we 

expect nothing else from a remarkable lady who does the 

Times crossword 😊 

 

Our residents have continued to enjoy some great window 

visits. 

 



Our Christmas trees have gone up and residents are busy 

creating some Christmas Master pieces. 

 

 



And finally, our residents have been able to enjoy some 

internal visits from their loved ones in our Covid secure 

visiting area 😊 

 

Once again, we would like to thank all our amazing 

relatives for your support and patience over the last few 

months. Here is hoping the good news about the vaccine 

will prove to be a success in bringing our residents and 

relatives together again. 😊  

 


